MID OHIO VALLEY GHOST HUNTERS

DECEMBER 2009
We hope to make this newsletter a monthly thing.  If you have any questions or suggestions for items in the newsletter please let us know.

We now have a Facebook page up and running.  Just do a search for MidOhio Valley Ghosthunters.  We will try to keep this sight updated with what is going on.  If you have any suggestions for additions, etc., please let us know.

Our first meeting of 2010 will be March 2, 2010 at 7:oo p.m. at the Wood County Library.

We have been working on a calendar of hunts for next year; this is not set in stone, and will change throughout the year.  We will be handing out a new calendar at each meeting.  If you can not attend a meeting, but would like to have a copy of the calendar or newsletter e-mailed to you, please let us know.
We are also working on fundraising ideas, to help buy audio and video equipment for the group, to assist us with our hunts.  If you have any ideas or suggestions, please feel free to let us know.

We are working on a website.  If you have any suggestions or additions for the website, just let us know.

There are several ideas in the works at this time and we are very excited about the upcoming hunt season.  If you have any ideas or suggestions, please let us know.










Merry Christmas
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